
Dear Dr. and Mrs. Morris, 

I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. I am so 
appreciative of this gift and so excited to begin my medical 
training! Your generosity of the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. It means so 
much to receive my stethoscope from an alumni, thank you for 
believing in me.  

Sincerely,  
Brittany Tu 



Dear Dr. and Mrs. Morris, 

My name is Sheldon Baty, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Knox City, Texas. This stethoscope made me feel both supported 
and valued as a medical student in this community. I wanted to 
come to TTUHSC because I knew I wouldn't be seen as just another 
student, but a student with purpose. Thank you for sponsoring my 
stethoscope, and I will remember your generosity through my time 
here. 

Sincerely,  
Sheldon Baty 



Dear Dr. and Mrs. Morris, 

My name is Danielle Rubio, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Midland, Texas. Thank you so much for the stethoscope that I 
received. Just a few weeks prior I read that we needed one and did 
not realize until then how expensive they were. Your gift alleviated 
some of the financial burden, and I am truly thankful. 
Additionally receiving it with the TTUHSC symbol serves as a 
constant reminder of how grateful I am for this particular school, 
and I know you feel the same. Thank you! 

Sincerely,  
Danielle Rubio 



Dear Dr. and Mrs. Morris, 

I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you sponsorig 
my stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me and reminds 
me of the journey I am beginning to make a difference in 
people's lives. I am excited to use it and will use it with pride! 
Thank you for your support of the School of Medicine and 
Stethoscopes for Students. 

Sincerely,  
Nikhita Prabhaker 



Dear Dr. and Mrs. Morris, 

My name is Tina Zhu, and I am an incoming medical student 
from San Antonio, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose the 
TTUHSC School of Medicine because of the community and 
welcoming atmosphere. I went to undergrad at Texas Tech and 
was a part of the Undergraduate to Medical School Initiative 
BS/MD program. I am so excited to begin my journey!  

Sincerely,  
Christina Zhu 




